
1528 VALENTINE PLACE SOUTH  

SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98144 

All Eritreans and friends of  

the Eritrean Association are  

invited to this memorable 

event on Saturday,  

February 18, 2012  

at 11:00 a.m. 

GROUND BREAKING 
FEBRUARY 18, 2012  

11:00 A.M. 

NEW EXTENTION BUILDING FOR ERITREAN 

ASSOCIATION 


